

Balliang East Primary School Newsletter

Volume: 16 Issue: 8

Check Your Child's Bag!!

Forms sent home this week:

Whole School Sports Day:

Congratulations to all our students for their excellent behaviour, positive attitude, and great sportsmanship at Sports Day last Friday. Staff from other schools who were supervising the age groups had lots of positive feedback about the Balliang East kids.

A huge congratulations to our 4 Age Group Champions:

Ari Brown – 8 YO Girl Champion Archer Farrugia – 8 YO Boy Champion Lila McNeill – 12/13 YO Girl Champion Joshua Trotman – 12/13 YO Boy Champion. Well done to Ryder Magri for breaking the Boys 6YO Quoit Throw record.

Ride AT School:

This Friday is Ride AT School Day. P – 6 students need to bring their bikes to school on Friday morning. We will be running Bike Ed activities throughout the day. If your child does not have a bike they can bring a scooter however bikes are preferable. Training wheels are fine if they are still needed. Please make sure your child's bike is in good working order and that they bring a helmet.

Raising Kids In A Digital World:

TONIGHT, Wednesday 20th March, the local Bacchus Marsh schools including Balliang East, are teaming up with the Bacchus Marsh Police to present a Cyber Safety Information session. I strongly encourage all parents to put this date in your diaries as you will be astounded by what may be going on under your own rooves.

It is not too late to register today. See QR code attached to newsletter email.

Please register your attendance through this.



20th March 2024

Donations for Egg Guess:

Could all families please donate a packet of small eggs for the Egg Guess. We still have approx. 20 families who are yet to donate. A jar of eggs will be put in each classroom for students to guess the amount. We planned to start the competition on the 19th March but the jars aren't full yet so we will open the competition next Monday 25th March and I will announce the winner on the 28th March. Cost will be \$5:00 for 3 guesses. Once everyone who is participating has had 3 guesses we will then allow extra guesses at \$1:00 each closer to the end of the competition.

Easter Egg Hamper:

Woolworths has donated an Easter Hamper to our school. All families are invited to purchase ONE ticket for \$5:00, therefore every family has an equal chance to win the prize. The tickets will be drawn on Thursday 28th March at 2:15pm. A ticket will be sent home tomorrow. If you would like to purchase the ticket, please complete the details on it and

Library Bags:

The students need to return their library books every Wednesday so that they can borrow school library books.

return it to school with \$5:00

Important Dates:

Principal: Mrs. Caryn Fox

School Information: School No: 3787

3787

Phone: 5369 5148

Fax: 5369 5226

BEPS Mobile: 0418 316 148

Wednesday 20th March: Cyber Safety Info session for parents at

Bacchus Marsh Grammar – 7:00pm

Friday 22nd March: Ride AT School

Hotdog lunch day

Thursday 28th March: Easter Activities End Term 1 – 2:30pm

Monday 15th April: Term 2 starts

Farewell Mrs D: 1965 - 2024

The De Domenico family are very appreciative of the donations that school families have made to Peter Mac. If you would still like to show your appreciation of how wonderful Wendy was, please add a small donation and tribute at the link below: https://memorialgift.petermac.org.au/wendydedomenico

The March Charge:

The March Charge is underway and Ms Condon, Ms Heward, Mrs Pilbeam and Ms Borchard are all taking part!

The March Charge is a month-long fitness challenge to raise funds for people impacted by cancer. If you'd like to sponsor us, click the link below to view our personal fundraising page and make a donation:



Home



School Council President:

Joanne Darrington



In Memory Of Wendy De Domenico

We've raised \$753.13 so far.

https://www.themarchcharge.com.au/fundraisers/balliangeastprimaryschoolstaff

Your donation will help our local Cancer Council support those affected right now and fund world-changing research to help more people survive.

Cancer Council
The March Charge

Thank you for your support!

School Values: Commitment Friendliness Honesty Integrity Respect

Students of the Week Awards:



School Values: Commitment Friendliness Honesty Integrity Respect





2024 SPORTS DAY



OUR CHAMPIONS











RECORD HOLDER





SCHOOL PHOTOS 2024 - Important Registration Information



School Photographs will be taken at

Balliang East Primary School

Friday 1st March 2024

There is no need to return any forms or payment to school before photo day

Flyers with Unique Image Codes will be issued to all students on or after photo day

When you receive your child's 2024 image code

Follow these 3 simple steps -

J Go to order.arphotos.com.au and enter your child's 2024 image code



Tap on 'Add another child' to enter the image codes of any siblings



Fill in your contact details & review before confirming your registration*



*This information will only be used for distribution of personal image codes and ordering details.

That's it!

It's important to register each year to link your child's NEW images to your contact details When 2024 images are ready to view in our secure webshop you'll be notified by email and SMS

- Create photo packages with any layout & YOUR choice of images + Multiple Image Downloads
 - Order on any mobile device
 Share the images with family & friends for FREE
- ** Please wait to receive notifications that new images are online BEFORE ordering for 2024**



Arthur Reed Photos Pty. Ltd.
AB.N 48 528 494 590
(03) 5243 4390
customerservice@arphotos.com.au

